
Parish of St. Anne 
Weeton Road 

Westby Mills, PR4 3PL 
Lancaster Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees, 

Registered Charity No.234331 
www.stannewestby.org 

Priest in Charge 
Father Mathew Pinakkattu 

Retired Priest in Residence at Westby:  
Mgr Aidan Turner  

01772 684599 

 
 
 

If you have any items for inclusion, or, if you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email,  
please let Mary Cuffe or Carole Craine know at marycuffe8@gmail.com or cfmuk2002@yahoo.co.uk  

 
Holy Family Presbytery 

Lytham Road 
Warton PR4 1AD 

01772 632254 
email: holyfamily@live.co.uk 

 
7th October 2018 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Mass,Times,at,St. Anne,,Westby 
 

Sunday           7/10/18        8.45 am    Bronwen Bailey 
Sunday         14/10/18        8.45 am    Ken Binks 
 
Tuesday          9/10/18     10.00 am 
Wednesday   10/10/18     10.00 am 
Thursday       11/10/18     10.00 am 
Friday            12/10/18     10.00 am 
unSSundy  25 
Mass times at Holy Family Freckleton  
Sat evening       6.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday     10.45 am  
 

Weekday Masses at Holy Family:  
Times can vary, please check on         
www.holyfamily@live.co.uk or ring 01772 632254   
 

Confessions (Sacrament of Reconciliation) at Holy 
Family   - Friday       6.30 - 6.55 pm  
 

Parish Lunch - Next Sunday at Singleton Lodge. Please 
note times:  1.00pm for 1.30pm 
 

Bishop Paul will visit school and parish on Monday 8th 
October. The visit is taking place to mark the first 
anniversary Mass for Fr Kevin.  The plans for the day are 
below.  Please note the items that parishioners are invited 
to attend: 
 10.30am Bishop to meet retired priests in the presbytery  
 1.00pm lunch at school  
 1.30pm blessing of the prayer room at school  
 2.30pm afternoon tea in the hall.  All welcome  
 4.00pm meet with the Parish Pastoral Council  
 6.00pm Mass at Holy Family Church.  All welcome 
 7.00pm tea/coffee in the Hall. All welcome 
 

Any suggestions for a fitting tribute for Fr. Kevin would be 
very welcome.  Please put your suggestions at the back of 
church. 
 

Please find in the hymn books a Standing Order form 
that can be completed and given to Jack Hayhurst, Katie 
Wilson or Carole Craine. Please leave them in the books if 
you already have one. Thank you  
 

Diocesan Education Mass at the Cathedral :  Friday 
12th October at 7.00pm   All parishioners are invited to 
join Bishop Paul Swarbrick at the annual Diocesan 
Education Mass. 
 

New Ministry Rotas at the back of Church. Please pick 
one up, and arrange a replacement if you are unable to fit 
in with the dates. Thank you!   

Little Church today 
 

23rd September 2018 
 

Parish                    £ 90.00 
S/O                 £150.00 
Other                    £  17.00 
Total                      £257.00 
 
Congregation                 56 
 

Special collection today for Family Fast Day 
Grateful thanks for a donation of £100 last weekend 
(not included in above figures) 
 
Thanks also for a donation of £50 towards upkeep of 
the graveyard. This is from Tom Eccles who lives in 
California. His Great Aunt, Mary Eccles Dagger, is buried 
here. 
 
Anniversaries this week: Betty Sylvia Allen, Jane 
Butterfield, Tom Dagger, Elizabeth Hornby, Maxwell Joule, 
Michael Broughton 
 
Please pray for the sick of our parish: Alan Pugh, Betty 
Robertson, Des Connolly, Tony Flanigan, Marie Foster, 
Chloe Chambers, George Hopwood, Frank Woolrich, 
Sheila O’Neill, Margaret Parker, Brian Gardner 
 
Grateful thanks to our Gift Aid donors for their 
generous contributions for the year ended 5th April 2018 
resulting in £5,820.83 being received by the parish in tax 
refunds. This is such a vital source of revenue towards 
the upkeep of the Parish. Any parishioners who are tax 
payers are invited to consider becoming Gift Aid donors, 
for which a form can be requested from Jack Hayhurst at 
Sunday Mass or by telephone on 01253 882131. 
 
Did you know? … over 1,200 people have been killed 
and thousands of homes have been destroyed after a 
Tsunami, struck Indonesia, on Friday 28 September. 
Matthew Carter, CAFOD’s Humanitarian Director, said: 
“Reports of the rising death toll, injuries and the 
destruction of infrastructure are extremely concerning. We 
will be doing all that we can to support our sister Caritas 
agencies to reach vulnerable families with the emergency 
aid they need to survive over the coming days and 
weeks”. Families who have lost everything will need clean 
drinking water, food, shelter, medical and health services, 
alongside solar and fuel oil. Please keep the people of 
Indonesia in your thoughts and prayers. 

  


